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Dates for your diary Spring Term 2018  

 
Monday 26th—Wednesday 28th March - Year 3/4 Residential Trip 
 
Thursday 29th March - School Closes for Easter 3.30pm  
 
Monday 16th April - School Reopens to pupils  
Monday 16th April - Happy Chicks (egg hatching) arriving for 
EYFS  
Thursday 26th April - Hot Dog Evening  
Friday 4th May - EYFS trip to West Lodge Rural Farm  
Monday 14th May - KS2 SATS week 
Thursday 31st May - Year 5 trip TBC  

School Contact Information 
Tel: 01604 842958 
Email: admin@sunnysideprimaryacademy.org 
Website: www.sunnysideprimaryacademy.org 
Catering: Kingswood Catering 

Payments: www.parentpay.com 
Communication: Groupcall Expressions App 
Uniform - www.pbparentsonline.co.uk/sunnysideprimary 

Changes to Newsletter 
Please be advised all new and changed additions to the news-
letter will be highlighted by a green box or text. 
Urgent and important information will be in red. 
Any information relating to The Friends of Sunnyside will be in 
blue. 

School Hours  
8.45am All classroom doors open. 
8.55am All classroom doors to be locked. 
3.30pm All children finish school. 

 
If your child arrives after 8.55am please bring them into 
school via the office to sign in.  
If before 9am your child will be marked as present and not 
late. Arriving after 9am will be marked as late on your 
child’s record. 

Friends of Sunnyside Events  
 

Thursday 24th May - Hot Dog Night  
Thursday 12th July - School Disco  

Lunchtimes 
Our lunchtimes have changed:  
Reception:11.45pm - 12.45pm,  
KS1: 12.00pm - 1.00pm,  
KS2: 12.15pm - 1.15pm 

Friends of Sunnyside 
FOS meet every Tuesday 9am—10.30am at school. 
FOS are always happy for new members to join and 
help in a fundraising event for the school.  We are 
currently raising money for our playground.  We 

Drop In Times  - Mrs Oliver 
 

Mondays— 9.00 a.m.  

Planned School Trips  
 
Friday 4th May - EYFS trip to West Lodge Rural Farm  
Thursday 31st May—Year 5 trip TBC  
Tuesday 5th June— Year 1 Trip to Warwick Castle 
Wednesday 11th July—Year 4—Fitzwilliam Museum 

Music Tuition 
For those that have undertaken music tuition this 
term your  
music lesson will take place on 
Violin—Wednesday 
Guitar—Friday 

Class Assemblies  
Class assemblies start promptly at 3pm. Parents please 
come to the main school office to watch you child’s 
performance. 
 
28th March 2018 - The Hawks  

Lunches   
We promote a healthy lunch box at school and would remind all 
parents not to send your child in with large chocolate bars or 
bags of sweets/chocolate. 

Parking 
Can we please remind all parents to park safely and legally 
around the school grounds. Please do not park on the yellow 
zigzag markings and please do not block local residents 
driveways.  

Star of the Week 
Beavers– Ollie 
Otters—Raphael 
Koalas—Eden 
Wallabies—Lily 
Penguins—James 
Polar Bears—Kelela 
Crocodiles—Frazer 
Alligators—Brianna 
Cheetahs—Ben 
Jaguars—Lucuis 
Eagles—Jayden 
Hawks—Amelia 
Silverbacks—Lenna 



CROSS COUNTRY—Year 4, 5 & 6 
 

   On Wednesday 14th March, our cross country team of 27 Key Stage 2 girls and boys attended the annual cross 
country competition at Abington Park. 
   The team have been training hard every week since January – even running in the recent snow blizzards to ensure 
they were ready for the challenge.  They didn’t disappoint!  
    With just under 200 runners in each competition, all of the children showed sportsmanship, determination and 
resilience to complete the race. It was a fantastic team effort.  
Year 4 led the way, with Alanna and Evie Jackson being the first to race. 
    Next it was the turn of the Year 4 boys: Tyler Wilson, Kyle Lester, Jack Knight, Thomas Packe, Riad Shehi and 
James Rahn. Both teams did themselves proud and set the standard for Year 5 and 6.    
    Cheering on and seeing the efforts of the Year 4 team, really gave Year 5 and 6 something to aim for.  Motivated, 
both year groups put in a fantastic team performance and deserve an individual mention.  
Year 5 girls: Millie Westly and Rene Roberts.  Year 5 boys: Jaydon Gifford and Adriel Ngwa.   
Year 6 girls: Soairse Duggan, Rhianna Culverhouse, Paula Gringberga, Emily Ward, Magi Histrova and Harriet Doug-
las. 
Year 6 boys: Davis Purkis, Kian Jones, Aaron Parish, Nyasha Chavunaka, Charlie Brown, Reece Brent, Sam Otter, 
Faheel Safdar and Josh Shoyole 
    All of the children should be immensely proud of their achievements.  It was a great afternoon and the children 

were a shining example of teamwork and sportsmanship in action.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Raging Rivers  
 
Year 5 have embarked on a the final stages of their modrock models – the making! Using sculpting wire 
and modrock the pupils are working together to create models of river systems as a creative way to 
present their new found knowledge and understanding of River Systems. Keep an eye out for the finish 
products!  

 

   



STRICTLY 2018 
 
The Year 3 and 4 children who took part in the Strictly competition this weekend were amazing. They showed 
great team spirit for one another and also cheered on other teams too. For some of them it was their first time 
on this stage in front of so many people in the audience. They did a fabulous job and I look forward to them con-
tinuing with it next year too.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       


